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Toward a Political Economy of
Development 1988-01-01
to explain the pronounced instability of the
world economy since the 1970s the book offers
an important and systematic theoretical
examination of money and finance it re
examines the classical foundations of
political economy and the creator of money it
assesses all of the important theoretical
schools since then including marxist keynesian
post keynesian and monetarist thinkers by
presenting important insights from japanese
political economy previously ignored in anglo
saxon economics the authors make a significant
contribution to radical political economy
based on a thorough historical analysis of
capitalism

Political Economy of Money and
Finance 1998-11-16
policymakers around the world have
increasingly agreed that macroeconomic
discipline microeconomic liberalization and
outward orientation are prerequisites for
economic success but what are the political
conditions that make economic transformation
possible at a conference held at the institute
for international economics leaders of
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economic reform recounted their efforts to
bring about change and discussed the impact of
the political climate on the success of their
efforts in this book these leaders explore the
political conditions conducive to the success
of policy reforms did economic crisis
strengthen the hands of the reformers was the
rapidity with which reforms were instituted
crucial did the reformers have a honeymoon
period in which to transform the economy the
authors answer these and other questions as
well as providing first hand accounts of the
politically charged atmosphere surrounding
reform efforts in their countries

The Political Economy of
Policy Reform 1994
donor nations may advise and counsel but the
creation of a liberal nation state falls to
its own people they must create laws exercise
their liberties provide freedom of belief and
expression and protect individual property
rights no nation becomes or remains free
unless its people build use and defend these
institutions and protect them with
understanding vigilance and effort the
political economy of nation building reviews
the effects of political structures on the
evolution and stability of liberalism in
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developing nations and considers the outlook
for their success discussing the origins and
applications of the modern liberal state from
an explicitly anglo and euro centric view mack
ott addresses the origins of the rule of law
and innovations that led to the rise of a
market economy separation of faith and
governance and the autonomy of finance key
components of the liberal state he then
addresses the emergence of sustained economic
growth a bridge between the liberal
infrastructure and its application during the
construction of a nation ott examines budget
policy and laws and accurate and timely
economic and financial statistical reporting
that assure donors that the recipient
government is operating within the constraints
of law he addresses the beneficial effects of
privatization of state owned industry examines
the costs and benefits of nurturing non
governmental associations and concludes with a
review of transparent fiscal and monetary
policies and the importance of non
interference in financial markets by the state

The Political Economy of
Nation Building 2017-07-28
defining a just economy in a tenuous social
political time if we can agree that our



steve alten

2023-09-19 6/36 steve alten

current social political moment is tenuous and
unsustainable and indeed that may be the only
thing we can agree on right now then how do
markets governments and people interact in
this next era of the world a political economy
of justice considers the strained state of our
political economy in terms of where it can go
from here the contributors to this timely and
essential volume look squarely at how
normative and positive questions about
political economy interact with each other and
from that beginning how to chart a way forward
to a just economy a political economy of
justice collects fourteen essays from
prominent scholars across the social sciences
each writing in one of three lanes the
measures of a just political economy the role
of firms and the roles of institutions and
governments the result is a wholly original
and urgent new benchmark for the next stage of
our democracy

The Political Economy of
Development 2023-11-10
ideally suited to upper undergraduate and
graduate students analyzing the global
political economy critically assesses the
convergence between ipe comparative political
economy and economics andrew walter and gautam
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sen show that a careful engagement with
economics is essential for understanding both
contemporary ipe and for analyzing the global
political economy the authors also argue that
the deployment of more advanced economic
theories should not detract from the
continuing importance for ipe of key concepts
from political science and international
relations ipe students with little or no
background in economics will therefore find
this book useful and economics students
interested in political economy will be
alerted to the comparative strengths of
political science and other social science
disciplines a concise look at the foundations
of analysis in the political economy of global
trade money finance and investment suitable
for upper undergraduate and graduate students
with some or no economic background techniques
and findings from a range of academic
disciplines including international relations
political science economics sociology and
history further reading and useful weblinks
including a range of relevant data sources
listed in each chapter

A Political Economy of Justice
2022-04-29
providing light to a subject that is not often



steve alten

2023-09-19 8/36 steve alten

enough discussed the political economy of
taxation is packed cover to cover with
thoughtful information and a core addition to
any international economic studies collection
the midwest book review paola profeta and
simona scabrosetti have provided us with a
novel comparative analysis of the tax systems
in asia latin america and the new eu countries
anyone who wants to know how contemporary
empirical models can be used to study the
political economy of the tax mix in developing
and transition economies will want to read
this book stanley winer carleton university
canada in this original book paola profeta and
simona scabrosetti use data and information on
political institutions from developing and new
eu member countries to investigate the
political economy of taxation how do political
institutions influence tax burdens and tax
structures they generate highly interesting
results i am sure that this innovative book
will attract the attention of many experts
interested in taxation regardless of the
professional field to which they are anchored
i expect this book will be cited often vito
tanzi international institute of public
finance us taxation is a major issue in the
economic and political spheres this book
focuses on a sample of developing countries
from asia and latin america that experienced
an economic and democratic transition during
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the period 1990 2004 using a unique dataset
the authors show that tax revenue is higher in
more democratic regimes consistent with the
standard view that democracies have to satisfy
the redistributive needs of the electorate
they also find that a second relationship
between the level of democracy and the
composition of taxes mainly direct versus
indirect is much harder to predict however a
comparison with new eu member states suggests
that more mature democracies are associated
with higher levels of direct tax this unique
book in a relatively under researched subject
area will prove essential reading for
academics researchers and practitioners
focusing on political economy public finance
and the economics of taxation

Analyzing the Global Political
Economy 2008-12-08
the political economy is ideally suited as a
supplementary text for courses in american
government and politics policy studies
business government relations and economic
issues and policy making it integrates
selections from the very finest new and
classical works of political and economic
analysis by distinguished scholars into a
comprehensive overview of the american
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political system

The Political Economy of
Taxation 2010-01-01
the politics and economics of power looks at
the emerging interface between economics and
politics the analysis of power relations
traditionally the preserve of political
science is increasingly being adopted by
economists in order to aid understanding of
concepts such as the contested nature of
market exchanges the papers examine power
relations in the firm and market place and
offer an economic perspective on power
relations

The Political Economy of the
Western Hemisphere 1981
wilhelm georg friedrich roscher was a german
economist from hanover he studied at göttingen
where he became a member of corps hannovera
and berlin and obtained a professorship at
göttingen in 1844 and subsequently at leipzig
in 1848 the main origins of the historical
school of political economy may be traced to
roscher roscher tried to establish the laws of
economic development by using the historical
method from investigation of histories legal
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political cultural and other aspects and
developed a cyclical theory where nations and
their economies pass though youth manhood and
senile decay

The Political Economy:
Readings in the Politics and
Economics of American Public
Policy 2021-02-14
the political economy is ideally suited as a
supplementary text for courses in american
government and politics policy studies
business government relations and economic
issues and policy making it integrates
selections from the very finest new and
classical works of political and economic
analysis by distinguished scholars into a
comprehensive overview of the american
political system

The Politics and Economics of
Power 1998-11-05
the global political economy of raúl prebisch
offers an original analysis of global
political economy by examining it through the
ideas agency and influence of one of its most
important thinkers leaders and personalities
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prebisch s ground breaking ideas as an
economist the terms of trade thesis and the
economic case for state led industrialization
changed the world and guided economic policy
across the global south as the head of two un
bodies the economic commission for latin
america and the caribbean eclac and later the
united nations conference on trade and
development unctad he was at the frontline of
key north south political struggles for a
fairer global distribution of wealth and the
regulation of transnational corporations
prebisch increasingly came to view political
power not just economic capabilities as
pivotal to shaping the institutions and rules
of the world economy this book contextualizes
his ideas exploring how they were used and
their relevance to contemporary issues the
neoliberal turn in economics in north america
western europe and across the global south led
to an active discrediting of prebisch s
theories and this volume offers an important
corrective reintroducing current and future
generations of scholars and students to this
important body of work and allowing a richer
understanding of past and ongoing political
struggles
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Principles of Political
Economy 2013-02-20
this book suggests some of the ways in which
levels of development shape public sector
reform and privatization in developed and
developing countries showing that conservative
as well as socialist governments were
committed to increasing the state s guiding
role in the political economy

The Political Economy:
Readings in the Politics and
Economics of American Public
Policy 2021-02-14
political economy has been an essential realm
of inquiry and has attracted myriad
intellectual adherents for much of the period
of modern scholarship the discipline s formal
split into the distinct studies of political
science and economics in the nineteenth
century while advantageous for certain
scientific developments has biased the way
economists and political scientists think
about many issues and has placed artificial
constraints on the study of many important
social issues this volume calls for a
reaffirmation of the importance of the unified
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study of political economy and explores the
frontiers of the interaction between politics
and markets this volume brings together
intellectual leaders of various areas drawing
upon state of the art theoretical and
empirical analysis from each of the underlying
disciplines each chapter while beginning with
a survey of existing work focuses on
profitable lines of inquiry for future
developments particular attention is devoted
to fields of active current development

The Global Political Economy
of Raúl Prebisch 2017-03-16
how nations can promote peace prosperity and
stability through cohesive political
institutions little else is required to carry
a state to the highest degree of opulence from
the lowest barbarism but peace easy taxes and
a tolerable administration of justice all the
rest being brought about by the natural course
of things so wrote adam smith a quarter of a
millennium ago using the tools of modern
political economics and combining economic
theory with a bird s eye view of the data this
book reinterprets smith s pillars of
prosperity to explain the existence of
development clusters places that tend to
combine effective state institutions the
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absence of political violence and high per
capita incomes to achieve peace the authors
stress the avoidance of repressive government
and civil conflict easy taxes they argue
refers not to low taxes but a tax system with
widespread compliance that collects taxes at a
reasonable cost from a broad base like income
and a tolerable administration of justice is
about legal infrastructure that can support
the enforcement of contracts and property
rights in line with the rule of law the
authors show that countries tend to enjoy all
three pillars of prosperity when they have
evolved cohesive political institutions that
promote common interests guaranteeing the
provision of public goods in line with much
historical research international conflict has
also been an important force behind effective
states by fostering common interests the
absence of common interests and or cohesive
political institutions can explain the
existence of very different development
clusters in fragile states that are plagued by
poverty violence and weak state capacity

The Political Economy Of
Public Sector Reform And
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Privatization 2019-07-09
how have the policies of recent
administrations shaped today s economy to what
extent has federal policy contributed to
growth in income inequality why have the
parties become so polarized and how has
polarization influenced economic policy this
book provides an introduction to the
contemporary political economy of the united
states it examines the politics of economic
policymaking the influence of federal policies
and programs on the economy and the co
evolution of politics and the economy over the
past five decades along the way it explains
the causes and consequences of many
contemporary phenomena such as the government
s deficits and debt and the ideological
polarization of the parties the book is
divided into two parts the first half explains
how america s political economy works it
explains what the federal government does why
it does what it does and how its policies
influence the economy the second half explains
how we got here with a review of major
political and economic developments since the
1970s all the way up to the early years of the
trump administration this weaving together of
theory and history provides both the tools and
the context so that readers can properly
understand the nation s current day politics
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and policy debates

Modern Political Economy
1995-08-25
a collection of classic and key contemporary
contributions to the political economy of
global economics the first of the four volumes
concentrates on theory encompassing the full
range of conceptual and analytical
perspectives that characterize this diverse
field of study the second and third volumes
address core structural elements of the world
economy while a variety of contemporary policy
challenges is taken up in the fourth volume
including problems of economic development
security and conflict and the environment with
a comprehensive introduction newly written by
the editor which places the collected material
in its historical and intellectual context
international political economy is an
essential work of reference

Pillars of Prosperity
2011-08-28
this groundbreaking volume offers a
comprehensive look at the current state of
iraqÕs political economy in the aftermath of
the us led overthrow of saddam hussein in 2003
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frank r gunter describes the unique
difficulties facing the modern iraqi economy
and provides detailed recommendations for
fostering future economic growth and stability
the book begins with an overview of iraqÕs
current political economic and social status
including discussions of real growth
unemployment inflation health poverty
education and gender issues this is followed
by a comprehensive look at what the author
identifies as the three dominant
characteristics of the political economy of
iraq corruption political instability and
petroleum using these foundational ideas as a
springboard the book then provides a detailed
breakdown of the iraqi economy by sector as
well as discussions of iraqÕs fiscal monetary
and exchange rate policies the final chapter
identifies the major trends that will
determine the course of future economic
development in iraq and provides insightful
recommendations for encouraging positive
economic growth offering the most
comprehensive and timely discussion of iraqÕs
economy to date this critical volume will
appeal to students and professors of
international studies political economy and
middle east studies as well as anyone
considering doing business in this rapidly
changing economy
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Political Economy of the
United States 2018-12-20
the political economy reader advocates a
particular approach to the study of political
economy the market institutional perspective
which emphasizes the ways in which markets are
embedded in political and social institutions
this perspective offers a compelling
alternative to the market liberal view which
advocates freer markets and less government
intervention in the economy as if states and
markets were naturally at odds with each other
the reader embraces a truly interdisciplinary
approach to the study of political economy
with extensive coverage from sociology
economics history and political science it
includes some of the most important classical
and contemporary theoretical perspectives on
political economy and it engages some of the
most topical debates in political economy
today such as climate change the global
financial crisis inequality the digital
platform economy and the covid 19 pandemic for
political economy courses at a variety of
levels and from a range of disciplines the
reader is also of interest to scholars and
citizens wanting perspective on the
intersection of economics politics and society
new to the second edition more than 20 new
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readings included by such notables as elinor
ostrom e j hobsbawm dani rodrik amartya sen
thomas piketty and mariana mazzucato among
many others fully updated introductions to the
book and each thematic chapter of readings
coverage of key emerging debates including
climate change the financial crisis inequality
the digital platform economy and covid 19

International Political
Economy 2011
this book considers issues of economic reform
in developed transition and developing
countries using country specific cases
including uzbekistan burma and haiti it
focuses on those territories which have
encountered problems reforming

The Political Economy of Iraq
2013-01-01
policy experts examine the impact of the
market economy on policy making the ways in
which decisions are tied to the well being of
businesses they put a new emphasis on the
importance of goals and underlying values in
policy making what should it be trying to
achieve and for whose benefit the politics of
social security finance and taxation the



steve alten

2023-09-19 21/36 steve alten

impact of class conflict on policy the
ideologies that lie behind policy these are
examples of the subjects researched and
discussed

Essays on Political Economy
1822
the political economy of populism explores the
interplay between identity the economy and
inequality to explain the dynamics of populist
votes since the beginning of the 20th century
the book discusses the political and economic
implications of populist governance using data
on populist incumbencies and linking it to
historical data on the macro economy and
democracy chapters draw from the most recent
political science economics and other social
science literature as well as historical data
to explain the long term causes and
consequences of populism populism emerges and
gains traction when political entrepreneurs
exploit underlying identity conflicts for
political gains as the distributional
consequences of both economic distress and
economic growth typically favor the elite over
the poor and the lower middle class economic
shocks usually sharpen the underlying identity
conflicts between the groups the book provides
evidence of significant differences in the
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ways fiscal and monetary policies are
conducted by incumbent populists in latin
america europe and the oecd the work concludes
by suggesting avenues through which a 21st
century social consensus can be built so that
our society can avoid repeating the mistakes
that led to wars and failed economic
experiments in the 20th century the political
economy of populism marks a significant
contribution to the study of populism and is
suited to students and scholars across the
social sciences including economics political
science and sociology

The Political Economy Reader
2021-08-29
this book explores the political economy of
palestine through critical interdisciplinary
and decolonial perspectives underscoring that
an approach to economics that does not
consider the political a de politicized
economics is inadequate to understanding the
situation in occupied palestine a critical
interdisciplinary approach to political
economy challenges prevailing neoliberal
logics and structures that reproduce racial
capitalism and explores how the political
economy of occupied palestine is shaped by
processes of accumulation by exploitation and
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dispossession from both israel and global
business as well as from palestinian elites a
decolonial approach to palestinian political
economy foregrounds struggles against
neoliberal and settler colonial policies and
institutions and aids in the de fragmentation
of palestinian life land and political economy
that the oslo accords perpetuated but whose
histories of de development over all of
palestine can be traced back for over a
century the chapters in this book offer an in
depth contextualization of the palestinian
political economy analyze the political
economy of integration fragmentation and
inequality and explore and problematize
multiple sectors and themes of political
economy in the absence of sovereignty

The Political Economy of
Reform Failure 2005
revised version of the text of a series of
lectures on the economy and economic policy of
the usa covers the role of interest groups
sustained economic growth proposals relating
to taxation the unemployment rate the
relationship between fiscal policy and
monetary policy problems of maintaining full
employment defence financing inflation
stabilisation policy the gross national
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product etc bibliography

A Political Economy Of The
Middle East 1990-05-17
this volume offers a snapshot of the resurgent
historiography of political economy in the
wake of the ongoing global financial crisis
and suggests fruitful new agendas for research
on the political economic nexus as it has
developed in the western world since the end
of the middle ages new perspectives on the
history of political economy brings together a
select group of young and established scholars
from a wide variety of disciplinary
backgrounds history economics law and
political science in an effort to begin a re
conceptualization of the origins and history
of political economy through a variety of
still largely distinct but complementary
historical approaches legal and intellectual
literary and philosophical political and
economic and from a variety of related
perspectives debt and state finance tariffs
and tax policy the encouragement and
discouragement of trade merchant communities
and companies smuggling and illicit trades
mercantile and colonial systems economic
cultures and the history of economic doctrines
more narrowly construed the first decade of
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the twenty first century bookended by 9 11 and
a global financial crisis witnessed the
clamorous and urgent return of both the
political and the economic to
historiographical debates it is becoming more
important than ever to rethink the historical
role of politics and indeed of government in
business economic production distribution and
exchange the artefacts of pre modern and
modern political economy from the fourteenth
through the twentieth centuries remain
monuments of perennial importance for
understanding how human beings grappled with
and overcame material hardship organized their
political and economic communities won great
wealth and lost it conquered and were
conquered the present volume assembling some
of the brightest lights in the field
eloquently testifies to the rich and powerful
lessons to be had from such a historical
understanding of political economy and of
power in an economic age

The Political Economy of
Public Policy 1982-12
this timely book explores russia s political
development since the collapse of the ussr and
how inextricably it has been bound up with
economic change tracing the evolution of
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russia s political economy leading scholars
consider how it may continue to develop going
forward they assess the historical legacies of
the soviet period showing how despite policies
implemented after the ussr dissolved in 1991
there are ongoing bitter battles over property
and state revenues over land and over welfare
the book puts these domestic issues in
international and comparative perspective by
considering russia s position in the global
economy and its growing role as a major energy
producer focusing especially on the nature and
future of russian capitalism the contributors
weigh the political problems that confront
russia in its ongoing struggle to modernize
and develop its economy contributions by
andrew barnes paul t christensen linda j cook
gerald m easter neil robinson richard sakwa
and stephen k wegren

The Political Economy of
Populism 2020-07-21
the historic and increasing interdependence of
the latin american and u s economies makes an
understanding of the political economies of
latin american nations particularly timely and
important in this book noted experts bring
their considerable experience to analyze the
content and impact of the economic theories
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that guided policymaking and their effects on
output income and quality of life throughout
latin america

Political Economy of Palestine
2021-05-18
excerpt from principles of political economy
applied to the condition the resources and the
institutions of the american people political
economy says mr samuel laing is not a
universal science of which the principles are
applicable to all men under all circumstances
and equally good and true for all nations but
every country has a political economy of its
own suitable to its own physical circumstances
of position on tho globe climate soil products
and to the habits character and idiosyncrasy
of its inhabitants formed or modified by such
physical circumstances i am not prepared to
accept this remark in all its generality for
if it were true it would follow not only that
political economy is not a universal science
but that it is no science at all inasmuch as
universal applicability as mr laing himself
observes is the distinguishing characteristic
and test of every branch of knowledge that
claims the dignity of real science but the
habits and dispositions of men as manifested
in the pursuit of wealth may be reduced to



steve alten

2023-09-19 28/36 steve alten

general principles and thus become subjects of
legitimate scientific classification and
inquiry just as much as those other habits and
dispositions which are manifested in the
constitution and conduct of organized society
and which when generalized and classified
become the science of politics there is a
general science of human nature of which the
special sciences of ethics psychology
Æsthetics politics and political economy are
so many departments all founded upon the
essential unity of the human mind and
character and the consequent similarity of its
manifestations under similar circumstances
about the publisher forgotten books publishes
hundreds of thousands of rare and classic
books find more at forgottenbooks com this
book is a reproduction of an important
historical work forgotten books uses state of
the art technology to digitally reconstruct
the work preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in the aged
copy in rare cases an imperfection in the
original such as a blemish or missing page may
be replicated in our edition we do however
repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of
such historical works
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The Political Economy of
Prosperity 1970
data methods and theories of contemporary
social science can be applied to resolve how
political outcomes in democratic societies
determine the quality of life that citizens
experience radcliff seeks to provide an
objective answer to the debate between left
and right over what public policies best
contribute to people leading positive and
rewarding lives radcliff offers an empirical
answer relying on the same canons of reason
and evidence required of any other issue
amenable to study through social scientific
means the analysis focuses on the consequences
of three specific political issues the welfare
state and the general size of government labor
organization and state efforts to protect
workers and consumers through economic
regulation the results indicate that in each
instance the program of the left best
contributes to citizens leading more
satisfying lives and critically that the
benefits of greater happiness accrue to
everyone in society rich and poor alike

The Political Economy of
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Growth 1957
a literature survey of books and articles with
summaries of 70 90 selections and introductory
essays by the editors

The Political Economy of
Development and
Underdevelopment 1988
this collection of previously unpublished
essays discusses the work of a select number
of major intellectuals of the recent past joan
robinson piero sraffa maurice dobb michal
kalecki paul sweezy and joseph schumpeter
these are not the figures who dominated
established economic traditions they stood
rather outside the mainstream acting as
critics of the capitalist order and of the
theory that sought to explain it more than a
study of leading intellectuals the book also
investigates the principal problems and
theoretical inheritance which linked together
theorists of otherwise disparate social and
political contexts students and scholars of
the history of economic thought will find many
interesting ideas here it will be a
fascinating source of reference for many years
to come the contributors are geoff harcourt a
k sen malcolm sawyer josef steindl michael
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lebowitz and tom bottomore

New Perspectives on the
History of Political Economy
2019-01-12
here is the most comprehensive and
authoritative work to date on relationships
between the economy and politics in the years
from eisenhower through reagan extending and
deepening his earlier work which had major
impact in both political science and economics
hibbs traces the patterns in and sources of
postwar growth unemployment and inflation he
identifies which groups win and lose from
inflations and recessions he also shows how
voters perceptions and reactions to economic
events affect the electoral fortunes of
political parties and presidents hibbs s
analyses demonstrate that political officials
in a democratic society ignore the economic
interests and demands of their constituents at
their peril because episodes of prosperity and
austerity frequently have critical influence
on voters behavior at the polls the
consequences of eisenhower s last recession of
ford s unwillingness to stimulate the economy
of carter s stalled recovery were electorally
fatal whereas johnson s nixon s and reagan s
successes in presiding over rising employment
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and real incomes helped win elections the book
develops a major theory of macroeconomic
policy action that explains why priority is
given to growth unemployment inflation and
income distribution shifts with changes in
partisan control of the white house the
analysis shows how such policy priorities
conform to the underlying economic interests
and preferences of the governing party s core
political supporters throughout the study
hibbs is careful to take account of domestic
institutional arrangements and international
economic events that constrain domestic policy
effectiveness and influence domestic economic
outcomes hibbs s interdisciplinary approach
yields more rigorous and more persuasive
characterizations of the american political
economy than either purely economic apolitical
analyses or purely partisan politicized
accounts his book provides a useful benchmark
for the advocacy of new policies for the 1990s
a handy volume for politicians and their
staffs as well as for students and teachers of
politics and economics

The Political Economy of
Russia 2012-07-13
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The Political Economy of
Industrial Democracies 1987

The Political Economy of Latin
America in the Postwar Period
1997-12-01

Principles of Political
Economy 2015-06-26

The Political Economy of Human
Happiness 2013-03-25

The Political Economy of
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